
PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL

See www.consumeraffairs.gov.nz/productsafety/recallsites.html for 
New Zealand Product Recall Information

IGC Dorel Ltd wishes to advise customers there is a voluntary recalling the Mothers Choice 3 
in 1 Car Seat and the Baby Wise 3 in 1 Car Seat sold through New Zealand Outlets: 
SuperCheap Auto, Repco, Farmers, The Warehouse, Smith City and specialty stores between 
November 2007 and April 2011.

Name of products:   Mother’s Choice 3 in 1 Car Seat & Baby Wise 3 in 1 Car Seat 

Descrip�on:               The car seats covert from a car harness seat to a booster seat, to a
                                     booster cushion and are available in a range colours.

Models:                      Mother’s Choice: LB515                          Baby Wise: LB513

Poten�al Hazard:  As a very small number of car seats have come in for repair due to a
malfunc�oning buckle IGC Dorel has decided to take the     precau�onary measure to replace 
all 3 in 1 Car seat buckles. The   malfunc�oning buckles do not cause injury to children but 
could make it difficult to unbuckle a child quickly in an emergency.

Remedy:   IGC Dorel recommends that customers should not use the car seat if there is any 
sign of buckle malfunc�on.  All customers should contact IGC Dorel Customer Service as 
soon as possible to arrange to have a new buckle installed, or alterna�vely return the car 
seats to the place of purchase for a full refund.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience that this voluntary safety recall may cause. Thank 
you for your coopera�on. 

If you require any further informa�on please contact:
IGC Dorel Customer Service on 0800 628 000 between 9.00am and 4:00pm 
Monday - Friday or email us at customerservice@igcdorel.com.nz
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